
Welcome Leon Colburn
Opening Hymn What a Friend We Have In Jesus #499
United Prayer Dean Macri
Stewardship Call TVA Video
Spoken Word Pastor Jeff Bradburn
Children’s Story
(Foot Washing in the FH) Chris McKay

Communion Service

September 28, 2024

Sabbath Blessings! Today, we invite you to celebrate God’s 
grace through the sacred acts of foot-washing and communion. 
These tangible symbols of grace—water, bread, and the fruit 
of the vine—remind us of Christ’s love and sacrifice. As we 
gather, whether for the first time or as longtime family, we reflect 
on the hope found in the resurrection of Jesus Christ, and look 
forward to His second coming. Through the communion service, 
we proclaim His death until He returns, finding strength in His 
promises. We are glad you are here to experience His grace 
with us.
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Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Communion Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:30 pm Men's Ministry Hike
 6:55 pm Sabbath Ends

S SEPT  29

M SEPT  30

T OCT  1
8:30 am Community Services

W OCT  2
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th OCT  3
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F OCT  4
6:00 pm Children and Youth Vespers
6:44 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa OCT  5
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
6:42 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Men's Ministry Hike TODAY The Men's Ministries is organizing a hike on 
Sabbath, September 28, to Kings Mountain in the Tillamook Forest. The 
group will gather in the parking lot between 12:30 and 12:45 PM, right after 
Sabbath School time. This will be a great opportunity for fellowship and 
enjoying the beauty of nature together. Everyone is encouraged to bring 
water, comfortable shoes, and a heart ready for some outdoor adventure!

2.	 Christmas Choir Merry Christmas!  Too soon?  Maybe; but not if you are 
going to sing in the choir!  This year is going to be something different 
and very special as we will share the stage with the TVA Handbell Choir.  
Please join us!  The only requirement is that you love to sing with other 
people.  Rehearsals start soon, and will be on Friday nights at 7 o’clock in 
the sanctuary.  Our first meeting will be October 11th, and you can get more 
details about our program and schedule at that time, or contact Thomas 
Proctor in person, or email thomasMproctor@gmail.com.

3.	 Women's Ministry Fall Bible Study The Women's Bible Study will be a 
6-week session held on Wednesdays from October 9 to November 13, from 
6:45 to 8:00 pm in the Jr. High Room. We will be reading The Quest; An 
Excursion Toward Intimacy With God - by Beth Moore The first gathering 
will be an introduction and we will watch a video. The book is on Amazon for 
$16.99 or Chris will have a couple extra copies at the first study that you can 
purchase from her.

4.	 Youth and Children's Ministry Vespers Oct. 4 On Friday, Oct. 4, from 6-8 
pm we will have a Children’s Ministry Vespers in the Fellowship Hall and a 
Youth Vespers in the High School Room. Come have dinner together and 
enjoy an evening of worship and games. We hope to see as many of you as 
possible!

5.	 Prayer Gathering Fall Series: October 2 – November 20. Early Wednesday 
morning prayer gatherings will resume on October 2, beginning at 6:30a 
and finishing at 7a, meeting in the High School room. The fall schedule 
allows for 8 weeks of coming together for prayer in a way that is focused and 
meaningful. In addition, Pastor Jack will also be leading a second prayer 
opportunity on Wednesdays from 12:15-12:45. Come join!

6.	 Save the Date Sunday, Oct. 20, is the date for this year's Barn Party event 
at the Messenger's! That week is also the 180th anniversary of the Advent 
Movement on Oct 22. We are planning a special Worship Service on Sabbath 
as well as a Movie Night on Tuesday the 22nd to celebrate. Watch for some 
more details and fun events planned to celebrate! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
7.	 Library Highlight  Don't miss out on some of the great reading finds here in 

our own church library! Like JOSEPH by Terri L. Fivash "The author of this 
book has done meticulous research to tell the inspiring story of Joseph. She 
weaves a panoramic view of Egyptian society including customs, clothing, 
and structure. She provides a glossary of terms and list of characters in the 
book. Written in the first person you will feel you are right there with Joseph, 
understanding his thoughts and feelings. You will not want to put the book 
down."

8.	 TVA Work Bee Join us for the TVA Fall Workbee on October 6th from 9 
AM to 12 PM! Come help clean up the school and grounds. Stay, play and 
share a picnic afterwards. Home and School will provide a sweet treat.

9.	 TVA Fall Photo Fundraiser Family Photo Mini Sessions are happening on 
Sunday, October 20th, at Shadywood Park in Hillsboro (weather permitting) 
to support TVA Music Education! It’s a great opportunity to capture beautiful 
outdoor family moments while contributing to a good cause. With a minimum 
donation of $75, you'll receive stunning photos and help fund local music 
programs. Grab your spot, enjoy the fresh air, and make some memories 
with us! tualatinvalleyacademy.org/mini-session

10.	Pathfinders Meeting Again Tualatin Valley Pathfinders meets Wednesday 
nights from 6:00 to 8:00pm,  at Tualatin Valley Academy, in the Spynergy 
room.  If you are in 5th grade through 12th grade and interested in being 
a Pathfinder come join us on Wednesday evening.  Open enrollment now 
through October 16. 

11.	Seeking Room Rental We are seeking accommodations for two individuals 
in need of housing. Albert Simpkins, a student attending the University of 
Western States here in Portland, is looking for a room to rent, preferably 
with fellow Adventists or through any referrals or resources available. 
Karen Lindsey is in need of a temporary place to stay until she can find a 
permanent apartment. If you have a place or know of any available housing 
options, please contact the church office. Any assistance would be greatly 
appreciated!

12.	Looking to Re-home Cats A church member is looking for a loving new 
home for two wonderful cats. The first is a 1-year-old male and the second 
is a 2-year-old female. Both up to date on all their shots, spayed/neutered 
and microchipped as well. If you’re interested in adopting these two, please 
reach out to the church office!



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
13.	Young Adult Workshop Oregon Conference Young Adult Ministries invites 

you for a highly focused intensive workshop on building a thriving and 
empowering culture to better reach, love, and support the next generation. 
Leverage new insights in your church’s unique gifting, deepen your 
understanding of today’s culture, and get unstuck in youth and young adult 
ministry. It’s time for some ultra-clear, supercharged tools, and some plain 
talk about what you and your church should be doing next. Dates: Oct 1, 
Oct 8, Oct 15, Oct 22, Nov 5, Nov 12. To register visit: OregonYoungAdults.
com 

14.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

15.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

16.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

17.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are 
no longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the icon with 
your initials (upper right) and select Notifications and check that the desired 
notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.

18.	Happy September Birthdays! A list of September birthdays is available 
at the Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the 
church office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Update from Sarah Lausevic:  "My mom, Margaret Murray, who lives in the 

Tri Cities with her husband of 38 years, passed away on Saturday the 14th. 
She was 76. I was able to visit her three times before she passed. Please 
continue prayers for her husband Russell Murray. He is not a Christian and 
I hope he'll open his heart to Jesus through all of this. My sisters and I are all 
sad. He is devastated and has no hope of a future."  Please lift up this family 
in their grief.  (9/25)

	■ Please pray for Ron Mitchell who has been in the hospital all this week with 
kidney, liver and other health issues. (9/19)

	■ Jackie received an update from the Silva Family “Jenna is now on hospice 
and her life is slipping away.  My heart is absolutely shattered.  As long as 
there is life, there is hope and we are looking for a miracle.  If this is her end 
here, I know I will be with her in eternity. ” (9/18) 

	■ Last Sabbath afternoon, 9/7, Bernadine Carr felt quite ill and was taken 
into the hospital.  After being evaluated it was discovered that she has some 
serious issues with her kidneys and lower stomach.  The issues are of a 
nature that there is really nothing they can do.  Bernadine is now home and 
doing relatively well but receiving the support of hospice care.  Both her 
and husband, Clifford, are in strong faith but certainly welcome significant 
prayers for both them and their family. (9/11) 

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in 
Israel and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  
May Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



Snapshot of church finances as of September 25, 2024
SEPT 2024 AUG 2024 YTD(AUG)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $239,184
Received $28,783 $23,235 $198.591
Needed/Surplus $1,115 $6,663 $40,593
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month to 

operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: OR Conference Youth Support
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,360,650 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,436 $206,314

$
  86,872$

  488,128

Deacon On Duty: Rose Frizzell				          
Jared Omulindi 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Dean Macri
Donna Dietz
Milt Villegas

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)




